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To Whom It May Concern:  

Solange Gonzalez worked as a baby nurse for our daughter, who is also our first child, for six weeks.  She 
came highly recommended from Consuelo Sorzano, who heads The Baby Nurse NYC network of nurses.    

Consuelo was with us for the first eight weeks and Solange took over for the last six weeks.  Solange 
jumped right in where Consuelo left off.  She did not disrupt the baby’s routine, but rather enhanced it and 
helped us move forward with sleeping habits and interactive playtime.  Solange played with the baby on the 
mat working on tummy time and she spent time talking with her always with the utmost patience and 
soothing voice.    

Solange was a delight to have around our apartment, which is rather small.  We never felt as though she 
was intruding as she is extremely polite, friendly and agreeable.  When Solange left, we were so sad to see 
her go, but felt so lucky to have had her in our daughter’s life during our first few months as new parents.  

We would like to give Solange the utmost vote of confidence and a glowing recommendation to any 
parents looking for a baby nurse.    

Sincerely,  

Catherine & Joshua  
New York, NY  


